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March 15, 2019
MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR
NO. 2019- 43
TO : ALL PROVINCIAL GOVERNORS, CITY MAYORS,

MUNICIPAL MAYORS, DILG-ARMM REGIONAL
SECRETARY, DILG REGIONAL DIRECTORS, AND OTHERS
CONCERNED

SUBJECT : THREE-DAY NATIONAL CONFERENCE ON LOCAL AND
ORAL HISTORY BY THE PUP-INSTITUTE OF HUMAN AND
SOCIAL DEVELOPMENT

Upon invitation of Dr. Raul Roland Sebastian, Director, Institute of Human and Social
Development, Polytechnic University of the Philippines (PUP), all Local Chief Executives
are encouraged to attend or send their representatives, to the National Conference on
Local and Oral History, on April 14 to 16, 2019, at the Bulwagang Bonifacio of the Ninoy
Aquino Library and Learning Resources Center, PUP Main Campus, Sta. Mesa, City of
Manila

The said conference, with the theme, “The Colonial Government and Philippine
Localities: Law, Public Order and Governance in the Spanish Period,” is the response and
contribution of PUP to the challenge of widening public knowledge about the evolution of
political, social and economic life in the Philippines during the Spanish times. Further, the
conference will provide a venue for fostering better understanding of local history during the
Spanish period in relation to local development. The papers to be presented during the said
conference will highlight the dynamic interaction between the colonized and the colonizers,

including the impact of the latter in the localities during the colonial period.

Participants from the academe, government agencies, LGUs, and private sectors
within and outside Metro Manila, are expected to attend the said conference. The
conference is free of charge. The payment of travelling expenses may be authorized,
chargeable against local funds, subject to the availability of funds, and the usual accounting
and auditing rules and regulations.

For other inquiries, the secretariat can be reached at thepuphistorian@gmail.com or
contact Prinz or Rhea at Mobile Numbers (+63) 0919-4941420 or 0926-5093600,
respectively.

The DILG-ARMM Regional Secretary and all DILG Regional Directors are also
directed to widely disseminate this Memorandum Circular to all LGUs within their respective
jurisdictions.
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